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18th January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
                                                                                                                                                                                
Re: Year 6 SATS revision support in Maths – Key Stage Two (parent workshop) 
 
We would like you to attend a KS2 SATS revision support workshop, on Wednesday 25th 
January from 8.35-9.45am in the Ashton Hall.  
 
The aim of the session is to provide you with the necessary ideas and skills to best prepare 
your child for the upcoming SATS tests in May. This workshop will explore creative ways in 
which to support your child when revising for the SATS tests. Knowing how to support, and in 
particular, knowing the methods we use when teaching your child; will give you valuable 
opportunity to replicate the strategies and methods at home.  
 
At some point during the workshop, we will delve into the CGP SATS revision guides and use 
those as stimulus for good revision practice (if you have them – please bring them along, if 
you haven’t purchased them yet then please do so from the main office for £5 per bundle).  
 
I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 25th January at 8.35am in the Ashton Hall.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr Crook 
Deputy Headteacher  
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